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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE PRESIDENT AND BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

VILLAGE OF ALGONQUIN, McHENRY & KANE COUNTIES, ILLINOIS  
ON JULY 5, 2002  

HELD IN THE VILLAGE BOARD ROOM 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
Public Hearing before the corporate authorities, for the proposed annexation agreement 
 
 
ROLL CALL: Village President Debby Sosine, called the Public Hearing to order at 7:29P.M. with Village 
Clerk, Fred Martin, calling the roll.  
 
Trustees Present: Brian Dianis, Jerry Glogowski, John Spella, Laura Brehmer, Bob Smith, and Village 
President Debby Sosine  
Trustees Absent: Maggie Auger 
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; Robert Mitchard, Public Works Director; Jason 
Shallcross, Community Development Director; Ryan Markham, Deputy Chief of Police; and Attorney, 
Kelly Cahill. 
 
A public hearing was held to consider a proposed annexation agreement with Estate of Domenico 
SanGiorgio, owner, and Calatlantic Group, Inc., developer. The annexation agreement is for the property 
assigned property identification numbers 18-36-300-015 and 18-36-300-016 and generally located on the 
east side of Square Barn Road, with Academic Drive being located to the west and White Deer Drive being 
located to the east. It is presently in unincorporated McHenry County. 
 
Mr. Shallcross advised that all of the required information was previously submitted at the Committee of 
the Whole Meeting. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
 
President Sosine closed the hearing at 7:35 P.M. 

 
                                                        
     Submitted:   
                                                                
      _______________________________     
                 Village Clerk, Fred Martin 
Approved this 19th day of July, 2022 

      
________________________________ 

                                                                                        Village President, Debby Sosine  


